
The Hartford Bishops’ 
Foundation and the entire 
Archdiocese of Hartford express 
their immense gratitude to 
the Aetna Foundation for their 
leadership gift of $500,000 to be 
used towards the construction 
of the Malta House of Care Clinic 
being built on the Cathedral of 
Saint Joseph Campus.

The Malta House of Care medical 
clinic provides free, high-quality 
primary health care to uninsured 
adults in Greater Hartford, always 
with compassion and respect. 
This is made possible by the 
incredible 59 volunteer doctors, 
nurses, and other medical 
professionals who contribute $2.5 
million of in-kind professional 
care, as well as thousands of 
generous financial supporters.
Since its inception in 2006, Malta 
House of Care conducted more 
than 60,000 patient visits. The 
establishment of this stationary 
clinic will dramatically expand 
program services. Malta will more 
than double its service hours 
at Asylum Hill with a stationary 
clinic and will be able to serve 
more than 2.5 times the number 
of patients currently possible to 
serve on the van.


